
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
 
 

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) rules state that 
a household cannot receive subsidy on more than one unit at one time.  
Therefore, if you are currently moving from a subsidized unit to this facility, 
you need to notify us and to agree to pay market rent for those days you 
remain on subsidy at the previous facility.   
 
I acknowledge and agree that I will only receive subsidy on one household at 
a time, will notify Alberta Simmons Plaza if I am receiving subsidy 
elsewhere, and will pay market rent for any days that I receive subsidy on 
the other contract. 
 
Are you currently receiving subsidy at your current facility?  ___Yes  ___No 
 
 
 
 
             
Name        Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASP1000 4/06 

 
 
 
 
 


	NOTIFICATION AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

